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Comments: -----Original Message-----

 

From: Momoburrows6@gmail.com [mailto:Momoburrows6@gmail.com]

 

Sent: Saturday, April 14, 2018 12:55 PM

 

To: Horn, Naaman - FS <nhorn@fs.fed.us>

 

Subject: WWW Mail: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

 

 

Project #52443

 

It is with great concern that I write you to protest the proposed drilling in the Ruby Mountains. This is a pristine

range that should be preserved for hunting, fishing and outdoor recreation.

 

We live in the most seismic state in the country. Why would you even consider drilling?

 

Please note what has happened in Oklahoma.... which used to be seismically inactive until the uncontrolled

fracking allowed by Scott Pruitt. This alone should be a huge red flag to not proceed.

 

Please! No oil or gas leases for drilling!

 

 

 

Sally Burrows

 

775-853-0313

 

1105 Stovak Ct

 

Reno, NV 89511


